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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269 

 

 

From: Marie [mailto:wakefieldm_2000@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 6:57 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB 2269  

 

I support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon. If DEQ doesn't receive funding for this work, 
we know it will not happen, especially with the federal budget cuts we're facing.  
 
 
Marie Wakefield 
3054 Hwy 20 
Newport , OR 97365 
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